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Haney HVAC Renovation Project

At this time, Haney Technical Center is requesting an extension in the development and implementation
of the enhanced skills “Pilot Program” until the construction phase of the project has been completed.

It is the intent of the Bay District School Board to proceed with the construction project as originally
scheduled with the completion deadline extending as necessary due to Hurricane Michael. Design
services are currently taking place and upon receipt of drawings, the bid process will begin.

We are pleased to share that enroliment in the HVAC program has remained steady--even with a
significant loss of students in other programs. We anticipate strong numbers in the fall and are
confident that this project will continue to strengthen our program, thereby supporting the ongoing
recovery of our community.

At the request of many of our industry partners, we adjusted scheduled class hours to assist with
employment needs. To date, over 30% of our students are both attending school and working in the
field. We are making good progress toward meeting our metrics. Our students are continuing to earn
NCCER and ESCO Industry certifications, with over 250 certifications earned since August.

i am so grateful for the support of this board in helping us move forward.
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Ann Leonard, Director
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